
CIRCULAR NO. 29/2010 DATE : 04.10.2010
TO
ALL MEMBERS

We reproduce hereunder the text of AISBOF Circular No. 100 dated 01.10.2010 on the 
captioned subject, the contents of which are self-explicit.

With warm greetings,

    (ANIRUDH AKHAURI)
GENERAL SECRETARY

OUR UNITY : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD
S.B.I.O.A. : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD

SALARY REVISION FOR MEDICAL OFFICERS
The permanent,  full  time/part  time  Medical  Officers  in  our  Bank are 

governed by uniform terms and conditions of service. They were fitted in the Pay 
scales  of  officers  along  with  other  officials’  w.e.f  01.02.1984,  during  the  5th 

Bipartite  settlement.  Subsequently,  their  scales  were  not  revised,  during  6th 

Bipartite  w.e.f  01.11.1992,  instead  the  effective  date  was  postponed  to 
01.03.1995.  Thus they were deprived of revised scales for about 28 months.
2. The next revision took place with a gap of 5 years, w.e.f. 01.03.2000 and 
01.04.2005.  Ever  since,  these  Medical  Officers  have  been  requesting  for  a 
retrospective revision to compensate the postponed period of the settlements in 
1992/1995.  
3. As a one-time measure, we requested our Management to consider their 
genuine grievance and extend the 9th Bipartite Revision to Medical Officers, also 
w.e.f 01.11.2007 as a special case. Their next revision may be considered along 
with Industry level settlement w.e.f 01.11.2012. This will remove disparity in 
periodicity of revision of salary and allowances for Medical Officers.
4. We are glad that Management has agreed to our request and the ECCB 
in its meeting held on 30.09.10, has decided to extend 9th bipartite scales to 
Medical Officers, w.e.f 01.11.2007. There are improvements in reimbursement 
of certain expenses and automatic movement from one scale to the other etc. 
With this a long pending demand of Medical Officers has been accepted by the 
Management. We congratulate our Medical Officers and thank the Management 
for considering our request.
5. A detailed official communication is awaited. 
With greetings,

                                                                                                              

                (G.D.NADAF)
                                                                        GENERAL SECRETARY


